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COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Commissioner Micky Steinberg  
DATE: December  11, 2019
 

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE NEIGHBORHOOD/COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
COMMITTEE - DISCUSSION REGARDING PEDESTRIAN SAFETY ON
THE BEACHWALK.

ANALYSIS
Referral to the Neighborhood/Community Affairs Committee: Discussion regarding pedestrian
safety on the Beachwalk.
We have received concerns from residents that sharing the Beachwalk with bicycles, scooters
and in some cases vehicles has become dangerous due to the high speed that some motorists
choose to travel.
We would like to ensure that our beautiful Beachwalk is safe and enjoyable for all and find a
solution that makes sure motorists are traveling at a safe and considerate manner.

Applicable Area
Citywide

Is this a Resident Right to
Know item?

 Does this item utilize G.O.
Bond Funds?

No  No  

Legislative Tracking
Commissioner Micky Steinberg
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